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SHADE TREE COMMITTEE MINUTES
May 9, 2017
The May meeting was called to order at 7:33 p.m.  Committee members present were Steve Zaikowski, Jan Godek, Pat Mills and Rob Sikorski.  
OLD BUSINESS
2017 Arbor Day Street Tree Planting

Steve said we are waiting for Plant Detectives to receive delivery of the trees to be planted.  Delivery is expected within the next ten days.  In the meantime, Steve will mark out locations for the trees and Public Works will pre-dig the planting holes.  A planting date will be scheduled once the trees arrive at the nursery.  
Upcoming Township Work Session (April 12, 2017)

Steve and Rob attended the April 12, 2017 Township work session.  They gave a report on our accomplishments and an update on the Emerald Ash Borer.  
Letter to Residents Regarding Emerald Ash Borer

We continued discussion as to the content of a draft letter to be sent to Andrew Coppola for review, clarifying how the Town will handle ash trees in shade tree easements which are infected with the Emerald Ash Borer.  We also discussed how this letter might best be delivered to township residents.  
NEW BUSINESS
Brad Squires – 4 Cindy Lane, Long Valley

We are in receipt of a Shade Tree Notification Form dated May 1, 2017, requesting removal of a tree lost in a previous storm.  Steve will contact Mr. Squires.

Bill Hopler – 46 Winay Terrace, Long Valley

We are in receipt of a Shade Tree Notification Form dated November 16, 2016, requesting removal of two trees on Ann Road due to “chronic clean-up.”  Steve will contact Mr. Hopler.
NEXT MEETING
The June meeting will be held on Tuesday, June 13, 2017.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:27 p.m.

Jan Godek, Recording Secretary
